
February 28, 2015

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
annual preparation and posting of a Communication on Progress (COP) that comprises of a 
CEO statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical 
actions with regard to the principles of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of 
outcomes or expected outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COP report due to issue related to my 
work/travel schedule.  As has been the case since joining the Global Compact, I personally 
write the COP — I do not delegate this to staff nor engage in outside consultants to prepare 
our submission.

We hereby ask for an extension period in order to be able to post a COP that describes our 
company’s efforts and progress to implement the principles of the UN Global Compact. Our 
new COP report will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by April 1, 2015 at the 
latest.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. Steven C. Wallace
Founder/President

The Omanhene Cocoa Bean Company
5441 S. 9th Street

Milwaukee, WI  53221  USA
Tel: 414-744-8780    Fax: 414-744-8786    Orders: 800-LUV-CHOC (588-2462)     www.omanhene.com

http://www.omanhene.com

